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King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting
April 13, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was called to order by Arimistead Ransone, Chairman at
8:37 a.m. The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office. In
attendance were Arministead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane
Klausen, General Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Review of minutes from the March 9, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.

Electoral Board members and General Registrar welcome the new Vice Chairman, Melissa
South to the Electoral Board.

The Gpeneral Registrar reminded Electoral Board members to register for the Department of
Election Annual Training for 2021. Training will be conducted live via online WebEx

conferencing. Training will be held June 29, 2021.

The General Registrar has contacted a contractor to assist with the Minimum Security
Standards (MSS) checklists and components.

The Demoncratic Party primary will be held June 8, 2021. Absentee voting will start April 23,
2021.

The Electoral Board Chairman will contact persons in charge of the alternate precincts to remind
them of the June 8th election.

Officers of Election Training will be held the week of May 24th depending on availability of the
Court Regional Hearing Room at the King and Queen County Administrator Building.

Next meeting will be held May 11, 2021, 8:30 a.m.

Meeting adjourned 9:24 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary



